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Welcome!  We are leaning into hope today!  Hope is a precious 
gift that steadies us when life brings difficulties.  Paul wrote 
to believers these meaningful words, “Now may the God of 
hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, so that you 
will abound in hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.” (Romans 
15:13)  Yes, may God’s hope fill us with joy and peace by the 
indwelling of the Holy Spirit. 

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.

WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
 6:42 pm Sabbath Ends

S OCT  6

M OCT  7

T OCT  8
8:30 am Community Services

W OCT  9
6:30 am Early Morning Prayer Meeting

12:15 pm Midday Prayer Meeting
6:45 pm Women's Ministry Bible Study
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th OCT  10
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F OCT  11
6:31 pm Sabbath Begins
7:00 pm Christmas Choir Rehearsal

Sa OCT  12
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
12:15 pm Fellowship Meal

6:29 pm Sabbath Ends



1.	 Membership Transfers: 1st Reading 
Joining: 
Angelina Torres from Tabernacle SDA Church in Portland, OR 
Joseph Del Mundo from Eagle Rock SDA Church in Los Angeles, CA

2.	 Sanctuary Flowers The beautiful flowers today are sponsored by Milt and 
Leslie Villegas in celebration of their birthdays. Happy Birthday Milt & Leslie! 
Floral arranger: Daphea Morrison

3.	 October Pastor Appreciation Month October is Pastor Appreciation 
Month, a special time to honor and express our gratitude for the dedication 
and leadership of our three pastors. We invite you to join us in praying for 
them and their families, lifting them up for strength, wisdom, and guidance. 
To show our appreciation, a basket has been placed in the foyer for thank 
you cards and small gifts. Let's take this opportunity to bless our pastors and 
let them know how much they are loved and valued. 

4.	 Fellowship Meal: October 12 Join us for our monthly Fellowship Meal next 
Sabbath, Oct. 12 in the Fellowship Hall following Sabbath School time. We 
hope that you will join us for fellowship and good food. Just a reminder, we 
will have a separate food table for vegan, and gluten free options. Please 
label your dish or let the kitchen helpers know or if it is vegan or gluten free 
and if it is intended to be placed on the table for those with dietary limitations.

5.	 Women's Ministry Fall Bible Study The Women's Bible Study will be a 
6-week session held on Wednesdays from October 9 to November 13, from 
6:45 to 8:00 pm in the Jr. High Room. We will be reading The Quest; An 
Excursion Toward Intimacy With God - by Beth Moore The first gathering 
will be an introduction and we will watch a video. The book is on Amazon for 
$16.99 or Chris will have a couple extra copies at the first study that you can 
purchase from her.

6.	 Christmas Choir Merry Christmas!  Too soon?  Maybe; but not if you are 
going to sing in the choir!  This year is going to be something different 
and very special as we will share the stage with the TVA Handbell Choir.  
Please join us!  The only requirement is that you love to sing with other 
people.  Rehearsals start soon, and will be on Friday nights at 7 o’clock in 
the sanctuary.  Our first meeting will be October 11th, and you can get more 
details about our program and schedule at that time, or contact Thomas 
Proctor in person, or email thomasMproctor@gmail.com.

7.	 John Evans Memorial A Celebration of Life for John Evans II will be held 
on Sunday, October 13, at 2:00 pm at the Beaverton Church. Please join us 
to remember John, share memories, and support each other. Everyone is 
welcome.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 Prayer Gathering Fall Series: October 2 – November 20. Early Wednesday 

morning prayer gatherings have resumed, starting at 6:30 am and finishing 
at 7am, meeting in the High School room. The fall schedule allows for 8 
weeks of coming together for prayer in a focused and meaningful way. In 
addition, Pastor Jack leads a second prayer opportunity on Wednesdays 
from 12:15-12:45 pm. Come join! 

9.	 Barn Party Let’s get together with our church family for songs, a meal, 
conversation, and fun! Veggie chili, baked potatoes and corn dogs, hay 
ride, activities for kids, and a bon fire. It will be on Sunday, Oct 20th from 
4:00 - 7:00pm at Gil and Penny Messenger’s house (12145 Jackson Quarry 
Rd, Hillsboro 97124). Maps will be available at the Welcome Desk soon. 
We are looking for a few more to help with set up, serving, and clean-up. 
Contact Jared Ames if you can help @ ames_ja@yahoo.com. 

10.	Heritage Sabbath - October 19 Children’s Ministries Presents a special 
Sabbath morning worship service focused on Daniel’s visions and their 
interpretations which sparked a band of Christians to start a unique church 
movements known as Adventism. Then on Tuesday, October 22, you are 
invited to celebrate the 180th anniversary of the Great Disappointment and 
watch the movie “Hopeful”, a movie released in April about the events of 
the early Adventist church and their struggles. Light refreshments to follow!

11.	Community Service Update In September, 263+ people came through 
Community Services for food and clothing. Counting the whole family, this 
represents 1380 people that received nearly 9000 lbs of food.  Thank you 
to all the volunteers who bought food and donated it, picked up food from 
Costco and those who unloaded that 9000 lbs from the Oregon Food Bank. 
As summer winds down and some of our volunteers move back to their 
winter homes, we need additional help on Mondays from 9:30 am until 
10:45 am to unload the OFBank delivery and arrange food on shelves.

12.	Community Service Freezer Exciting news! The Oregon Food Bank has 
given us a $4,500 grant to help with the purchase and installation of a new 
commercial freezer. It will double the capacity of the old home style freezer. 
We are very grateful to the OFBank and everyone who has donated to 
the Community Service who made this possible. The previous freezer is 
available if anyone is in need of one. You would need to pick up and haul 
yourself, delivery not available. Contact Stephanie Baker cs.sda2@gmail.
com if interested.

13.	TVA Work Bee Join us for the TVA Fall Workbee on October 6th from 9 am 
to 12 pm! Come help clean up the school and grounds. Stay, play and share 
a picnic afterwards. Home and School will provide a sweet treat.



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
14.	TVA Fall Photo Fundraiser Family Photo Mini Sessions are happening on 

Sunday, October 20th, at Shadywood Park in Hillsboro (weather permitting) 
to support TVA Music Education! It’s a great opportunity to capture beautiful 
outdoor family moments while contributing to a good cause. With a minimum 
donation of $75, you'll receive stunning photos and help fund local music 
programs. Grab your spot, enjoy the fresh air, and make some memories 
with us! tualatinvalleyacademy.org/mini-session

15.	Pathfinders Meeting Again Tualatin Valley Pathfinders meets Wednesday 
nights from 6:00 to 8:00pm,  at Tualatin Valley Academy, in the Spynergy 
room.  If you are in 5th grade through 12th grade and interested in being 
a Pathfinder come join us on Wednesday evening.  Open enrollment now 
through October 16. 

16.	Seeking Room Rental We are seeking accommodations for two individuals 
in need of housing. Albert Simpkins, a student attending the University of 
Western States here in Portland, is looking for a room to rent, preferably 
with fellow Adventists or through any referrals or resources available. 
Karen Lindsey is in need of a temporary place to stay until she can find a 
permanent apartment. If you have a place or know of any available housing 
options, please contact the church office. Any assistance would be greatly 
appreciated!

17.	Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

18.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

19.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

20.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are 
no longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the icon with 
your initials (upper right) and select Notifications and check that the desired 
notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.

21.	Happy October Birthdays! A list of October birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church 
office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Prayer request for Sharon Slaybaugh. Let’s be in prayer for Sharon and 

Mitch Slaybaugh. Sharon is seemingly in the closing days of her life but her 
faith in present and strong. We need to pray for her comfort and peace. We 
should also pray for her husband Mitch who needs the strength and stamina 
to do his best for his precious wife. May their days be filled with love, hope 
and peace. (10/3)

	■ Les Sturges passed away to his rest in Jesus at 5:30 am on Thursday 
morning, 10/3. He had suffered three strokes in the past three weeks, the 
last of which left him unresponsive. Please lift up his family in prayer for 
peace and guidance. (10/3) 

	■ Pray for Bonnie Schonbachler who is needing another corrective surgery 
on her back. She has an appointment on Wednesday, 10/2, with her 
special surgeon. Pray that a date will be set for her next surgery. Pray for 
encouragement as she has patiently waited a while already.  (9/29) 

	■ Please pray for Ron Mitchell who was in the hospital last week. He is home 
now and has follow-up appointments on Monday with his primary Doctor 
and with a Urologist on Tuesday, 10/1.  Pray for the doctors wisdom for his 
continued care.  (9/29)

	■ Update on Bernadine Carr.  Bernadine remains at home on hospice care.  
She is not in any pain but does have some vomiting several times a day.  
She is mostly on a clear liquid diet. Their daughters are taking turns staying 
with them to provide care and support. Both her and husband, Clifford, are 
in strong faith and at peace that God is caring for them.  They feel blessed to 
have celebrated 69 years of marriage this past summer.   Please continue to 
lift them up in prayer during this difficult time.  May God grant them strength 
and peace as the future unfolds.  (9/28)

	■ Jackie reported that her friend, Jenna Silva, passed away this past week 
after a long and difficult battle with cancer.  Please lift up the Silva family and 
those who are mourning her death.  Her funeral will be this coming Friday, 
10/4, in Bend, OR  (9/28)

	■ Update on Alan Roth.  Alan remains ill with daily vomiting and weakness.  
He will be having a CT Scan on Monday, 9/30 which will help to determine if 
his liver has healed.  If so, it is possible that he may be able to stop several 
of the medications which are contributing to his gastric distress.  Alan has 
strong faith but does admit to discouragement at times.  He has now lost 55 
pounds of weight.  Please continue to pray for his full recovery and renewed 
strength.  (9/28)



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

	■ Clara Kelly request:  "My son's girlfriend, Christine, is very sick in the hospital 
with cyclical vomiting syndrome (CVS). It's basically intermittent periods of 
vomiting that may go on for days. They haven't been able to figure out what 
is causing it.  My son is very concerned about her. As are all of us.  I would 
appreciate her being added to the prayer list."   (9/27)

	■ Update from Sarah Lausevic:  "My mom, Margaret Murray, who lives in the 
Tri Cities with her husband of 38 years, passed away on Saturday the 14th. 
She was 76. I was able to visit her three times before she passed. Please 
continue prayers for her husband Russell Murray. He is not a Christian and 
I hope he'll open his heart to Jesus through all of this. My sisters and I are all 
sad. He is devastated and has no hope of a future."  Please lift up this family 
in their grief.  (9/25)

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in 
Israel and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  
May Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



Snapshot of church finances as of October 2, 2024
SEPT 2024 AUG 2024 YTD(SEPT)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $239,184
Received $28,783 $23,235 $198.591
Needed/Surplus $1,860 $6,663 $38,733
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898 needed each month to 

operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Walla Walla University
Called to Grow: $1,361,806 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,436 $206,314

$
  85,716$

  489,284

Deacon On Duty: Reuben Ness				          
David Sturges 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Greg Wendt
Kellsie Kriegelstein
Lets Mponwane

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


